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Medical school to host reception

The University of Nevada School of Medicine will hold a reception for UNLYV students,
and their parents or spouses, interested in learning more about opportunities offered by the medical
school.

The reception will be held at the UNLV Richard Tam Alumni Center, Wednesday, Oct. 19,
6:00 to 8:00 p.m. Presentations on the application and admission process, finanical planning and
by medical students will be included. Refreshments will be served. In addition, those attending
will have the chance to meet with medical school faculty and staff one-on-one. If you plan to

attend, please call Southern Nevada AHEC, 877-0895, by Oct 7.
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